COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Venchurch Bueet, EC 14,

16th April, 1950,

Desy Mr, Ven der Weel,

With reference to your letter of the
23pa Pebmerz last, respecting the motorships
» "TANKHAVEN I "TANKHAVEN II" and "TANEHVEN } % 5 i
! T shell be obliged 1f you will let me know whethes
you heve any further informstion regsrding the
continuence of the B,C, clessifiostion of these
ghipa.

#ith kindest regsrds,
Yours sinoerely,

Pe He Ven der Weel, Esq,,

ROTTERDAM,




